
3. 2001/02 ROADING PROGRAMME

A report from the Projects Manager provided Board members with an update of progress for projects
in the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board area, which are programmed in the budget for the 2001/02
financial year.  The Board decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That a report be requested from the City Streets Unit on safety concerns about the ANZAC
Drive cycleway exiting onto New Brighton Road.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


